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"We are excited to welcome our students back 

to our campuses! To ensure the safety of our 

students and staff please ensure we are 

following these protocols daily. 

1. All students are required to wear a mask or face

shield with draping every day.

2. Follow the daily student screening procedures

before sending your students to school.

3. Please help us remind your student to wash

their hands frequently.

If you have any questions regarding the 

re-opening guidelines please visit our district 

website at www.dpol.net to view the 

Elementary Re-opening Plan. 
















